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August Club Event: Beat the Heat
By Martin Gaynor

We really beat the heat this year – the threat of rain kept most of us inside the air-conditioned house.   

There were 12 here and we enjoyed good food, drink, and conversation.  Lynn distributed nautical 

related snacks, such as clam chowder, crab chowder, oyster crackers, Cape Cod chips, dried seaweed, 

etc. and asked the recipients to tell a story about what effect that item had in their life.   We heard 

some great stories.  Some were funny.  I’m pretty sure the truth was stretched in a few places, but it 

was all fun.

Check out event photos (by Ron Harbin, Anne Martin and Marty Gaynor) at 
https://photos.app.goo.gl/KVqCrWKsUwfkd6LU8

https://photos.app.goo.gl/KVqCrWKsUwfkd6LU8
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Member Happenings - Do you have an update to share in an upcoming newsletter 
or with our club members via email? 

Reach out to Martina at martinaprague@verizon.net.

SAIL ON! 

Questions/comments? Contact the 2023/24 CLUB OFFICERS * www.cbpsa.org 
Commodore Jordan Snyder (josnyder@comcast.net) * Vice-Commodore Martina Snyder (martinaprague@verizon.net) 

Treasurer Ron Harbin (harbin2@verizon.net) * Secretary Joan Criscuolo (stampbyjoan@yahoo.com) 


